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Date: October 12, 2023

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel A’K

Re: Informational Item-County Road 123/Bloomdale

As part of the development of Highland Lakes Subdivision, the developer will be
reconstructing approximately 2,500 ft. of County Road 123/Bloomdale Rd, including a
bridge over Stover Creek. The existing road is shared between the City of McKinney and
Collin County and the new road will be partially in existing County prescriptive right of
way and partially in newly dedicated City right of way.

The alignment will be as shown on the attached Exhibit A and the construction plans
attached as Exhibit B.

If you have any questions please let me know and I will respond accordingly.

Thank you.



